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Dear Prof. Ferrater Mora: 

This is to inform you that your manuscript was forwarded 
on by Prof. Marichai, at Harvard, has been read, and 
acoepted for publlcation In the Sept., 1959 Issue of 
Hispanófila. It le a dlstlngulshed artlcle, and we 
feel honored to be able to lnclude lt In our Journal. 

If you wish reprlnts of your artlcle, I would appreclate 
your notlfylng me as to the number you wish some time In 
the near future. They wlll cost approximately » or 4- 1/2 
pesetas each; at the present we pay at the rate of 50 
pesetas per dollar» 

Thank you once again for your help and Interest. 
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Slncerely, 
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